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From: Dennis and Barb [dstaley@stny.rr.com] ?(09 f l f l ?/ t W -: ?7

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 10:43 AM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: State regulation of outdoor wood-fired boilers
I!

We are in favor of state regulation of outdoor wood-fired boilers. Our home is situated on a slope about 20' above
a property that has an outdoor boiler about 500' feet from the back of our home. Even at that height and that
distance, we have been exposed to the smoke which burns our eyes and has an unpleasant odor. There has
been a change in ownership of the offending property and we hope things improve, but our past experiences
prompt us to support state regulations as proposed by the Environmental Quality Board.

Barbara and Dennis Staley
4 Ryon Circle
P.O. Box 256
Lawrenceville, PA 16929-0256
dgaley@stny,_rr,c_om
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